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WELCOME BACK
Welcome back to Term 3. The newsletter has now been moved to a Sunday night release
time, because Media Group (Media-writes) have moved to Friday for lessons. We are
thinking of starting a Robotics Club. You will hear more about this soon. Education Week is
upon us. There have been a few choir performances already and debating is already begun
for the Term. The athletics carnival is 4 weeks away and sure the have fun activities. And
what ALL students have been waiting for... FUN DAY at the end of the term!
Natashia and Ella, 3JK



SCHOOL HOLIDAY WORK
Have a look what some of the teachers and o�ce sta� did over the holidays. We have
many committed sta� members at our school who aim to make it a fun and exciting place
to learn.
If you have ideas for playground paintings and games, draw them up and place in Mrs
Bellenger's pigeon hole.
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5/6S AND 4/5P ARTWORKS- THE GREAT WAVE

CHOIR
In the �rst week back, some of the students in the choir went to a Cross Network
performance. It was a fun and tiring time where everyone did an amazing job. We practiced
for at least 3 hours, then it was show time. We sang our greatest showman melody,
freedom and for the �nal performance, shut up and dance. After that everyone was
ecstatic, but our burst of excitement cam to a stop when one of the teachers told us we
were doing it again. The worst part was the three hour break between practicing and
performing, it was fun though.
Hunter, 4/5P
 
Last week various choir members went to the Congress Hall and rehearsed all day for the
Opera House performance. We practised all day ready for the performance on the 30th of
August. We had a fun day and tried our best.
Rhenaya, 5/6S



ROBOTICS CLUB
Come build and program spheros, Jimu robots and Lego robotics. IT will be held at 8.30 on
a Thursday and Friday morning beginning Week 5 in the Fab Lab. Places will be limited to
20 as we want all those involved to have hands on construction and coding.
If interested a sign up sheet will be posted on the 'Ingleburn Informer' wall outside the Hub. 
Open to Stage 2 and 3.


